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 Your ref:  
Our ref: HE253915 
Enquiries to: Richard McKenzie 
Email: HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 

Date: 10th June 2025 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Proposed 20mph Speed Limit, Old Station Court, Darras Hall 

 

I am writing to inform you that the County Council intends to provide a 20mph speed limit in Old Station 
Court in Darras Hall. This will bring Old Station Court into the existing 20mph speed limit in place on 
Broadway and Middle Drive and ensure that all entrances to the adjacent Primary School are included 
in the 20mph area. 
 
If you have any comments on this proposal, please send them via email to 
HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 
 

Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note that comments 

may be included in a Decision Report to the Director of Local Services and may be available for public 

inspection. 

 

The closing date for any comments you may wish to make is Friday 4th July 2025. 

 

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
R McKenzie 
 
Richard McKenzie 
Senior Programmes Officer 
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